
 
 

 

BY EMAIL 

 

August 14, 2025 

 

Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street  

Toronto ON M4P 1E4  

 

Attention:  Nancy Marconi, Registrar  

Regarding:  Ottawa River Power Corporation (Ottawa River Power) 

Application for Accounting Order Scope Amendment 

OEB File Number: EB-2025-0209 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi,   

 

We are writing with respect to our request by letter dated August 12th, 2025, seeking to expand 

the scope of the relief requested in the application.  Having discussed the process implications of 

the request with OEB Staff, we have decided to rescind our request and ask that the application 

proceed as contemplated in procedural order number 1 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Justin Allen 

President & CEO 

Ottawa River Power Corporation 
 

283 Pembroke Street West 
P.O.Box 1087 

Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 – Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 


